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  Health Behavior Karen Glanz,Barbara K. Rimer,K. Viswanath,2015-07-27 The
essential health behavior text, updated with the latest theories, research,
and issues Health Behavior: Theory, Research and Practice provides a thorough
introduction to understanding and changing health behavior, core tenets of
the public health role. Covering theory, applications, and research, this
comprehensive book has become the gold standard of health behavior texts.
This new fifth edition has been updated to reflect the most recent changes in
the public health field with a focus on health behavior, including coverage
of the intersection of health and community, culture, and communication, with
detailed explanations of both established and emerging theories. Offering
perspective applicable at the individual, interpersonal, group, and community
levels, this essential guide provides the most complete coverage of the field
to give public health students and practitioners an authoritative reference
for both the theoretical and practical aspects of health behavior. A deep
understanding of human behaviors is essential for effective public health and
health care management. This guide provides the most complete, up-to-date
information in the field, to give you a real-world understanding and the
background knowledge to apply it successfully. Learn how e-health and social
media factor into health communication Explore the link between culture and
health, and the importance of community Get up to date on emerging theories
of health behavior and their applications Examine the push toward evidence-



3

based interventions, and global applications Written and edited by the
leading health and social behavior theorists and researchers, Health
Behavior: Theory, Research and Practice provides the information and real-
world perspective that builds a solid understanding of how to analyze and
improve health behaviors and health.
  The Heritage Crusade and the Spoils of History David Lowenthal,1998-05-13 A
paperback edition of a critically-acclaimed 1998 study of the meaning and
effects of 'Heritage'.
  Subculture Dick Hebdige,2013-10-08 First Published in 2002. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
  India’s Mental Healthcare Act, 2017 Richard M. Duffy,Brendan D.
Kelly,2020-05-18 This book comprehensively discusses the background to the
passing of India's revolutionary Mental Healthcare Act, 2017, offering a
detailed description of the Act itself and a rigorous analysis in the context
of the CRPD and the World Health Organization (WHO) standards for mental
health law. It examines the fine balance, between complying with the CRPD
while still delivering practical, humane, and implementable legislation. It
explores how this legislation was shaped by the WHO standards and provides
insights into areas where the Indian legislators deviated from these
guidelines and why. Taking India as an example, it highlights what is
possible in other low- and middle-income countries. Further it covers key
issues in mental health, identifying potential competing interests and
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exploring the difficulties and limitations of international guidelines. The
book is a valuable resource for psychiatrists, nurses, social workers, non-
governmental organizations and all mental healthcare workers in India and
anyone studying human rights law.
  Confronting Commercial Sexual Exploitation and Sex Trafficking of Minors in
the United States National Research Council,Institute of Medicine,Committee
on Law and Justice,Board on Children, Youth, and Families,Committee on the
Commercial Sexual Exploitation and Sex Trafficking of Minors in the United
States,2013-11-12 Every day in the United States, children and adolescents
are victims of commercial sexual exploitation and sex trafficking. Despite
the serious and long-term consequences for victims as well as their families,
communities, and society, efforts to prevent, identify, and respond to these
crimes are largely under supported, inefficient, uncoordinated, and
unevaluated. Confronting Commercial Sexual Exploitation and Sex Trafficking
of Minors in the United States examines commercial sexual exploitation and
sex trafficking of U.S. citizens and lawful permanent residents of the United
States under age 18. According to this report, efforts to prevent, identify,
and respond to these crimes require better collaborative approaches that
build upon the capabilities of people and entities from a range of sectors.
In addition, such efforts need to confront demand and the individuals who
commit and benefit from these crimes. The report recommends increased
awareness and understanding, strengthening of the law's response,
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strengthening of research to advance understanding and to support the
development of prevention and intervention strategies, support for multi-
sector and interagency collaboration, and creation of a digital information-
sharing platform. A nation that is unaware of these problems or disengaged
from solutions unwittingly contributes to the ongoing abuse of minors. If
acted upon in a coordinated and comprehensive manner, the recommendations of
Confronting Commercial Sexual Exploitation and Sex Trafficking of Minors in
the United States can help advance and strengthen the nation's emerging
efforts to prevent, identify, and respond to commercial sexual exploitation
and sex trafficking of minors in the United States.
  Health of HIV Infected People Ronald Ross Watson,2015-04-29 Health of HIV
Infected People: Food, Nutrition and Lifestyle Without Antiretroviral Drugs
defines the supportive roles of bioactive foods, exercise, and dietary
supplements on the health of HIV infected people who do not have access to
resources or those who choose not to utilize antiretroviral drugs. Approaches
such as the application of traditional herbs and foods are given careful
definition by experts who define the risks and benefits of such practices
within this important context. Readers learn how to treat or ameliorate the
effects of chronic retroviral disease using readily available, cheap foods,
and dietary supplements. Ultimately, this work delivers a current, concise,
scientific appraisal of the efficacy of key foods, nutrients, dietary plants,
and behavioral changes in preventing and improving the quality of life of HIV
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infected infants and adults who are not undergoing antiretroviral therapy.
Covers the role of nutrients in the prevention and treatment of HIV-induced
physiological changes Delivers important coverage on the relationship between
HIV infection and infant feeding practice, along with public health policy
recommendations in social and cultural context Provides coverage of fitness
and exercise regimens, physical activity, and behavioral and lifestyle
changes on HIV infected individuals Explores food and treatment of obesity,
diabetes, and cardiovascular disease in HIV infected patients, including
those without antiretroviral therapeutic treatmen
  Environmental Microbiology Ralph Mitchell,Ji-Dong Gu,2010-01-08 The
bestselling reference on environmental microbiology—now in a new edition This
is the long-awaited and much-anticipated revision of the bestselling text and
reference. Based on the latest information and investigative techniques from
molecular biology and genetics, this Second Edition offers an in-depth
examination of the role of microbiological processes related to environmental
deterioration with an emphasis on the detection and control of environmental
contaminants. Its goal is to further our understanding of the complex
microbial processes underlying environmental degradation, its detection and
control, and ultimately, its prevention. Features new to this edition
include: A completely new organization with topics such as pathogens in
developing countries, effects of genetically modified crops on microbial
communities, and transformations of toxic metals Comprehensive coverage of
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key topics such as bacteria in the greenhouse and low-energy waste treatment
New coverage relating core book content to local, regional, and global
environmental problems Environmental Microbiology, Second Edition is
essential reading for environmental microbiologists and engineers, general
environmental scientists, chemists, and chemical engineers who are interested
in key current subjects in environmental microbiology. It is also appropriate
as a textbook for courses in environmental science, chemistry, engineering,
and microbial ecology at the advanced undergraduate and graduate levels.
  Two Caravans Marina Lewycka,2008-03-05 Two Caravans is the hilarious and
engaging second novel from bestselling author Marina Lewycka. A field of
strawberries in Kent... And sitting in it are two caravans - one for the men
and one for the women. The residents are from all over: miner's son Andriy is
from the old Ukraine, while sexy young Irina is from the new: they each other
warily. There are the Poles, Tomasz and Yola; two Chinese girls; and Emauel
from Malawi. They're all here to pick strawberries in England's green and
pleasant land. But these days England's not so pleasant for immigrants. Not
with Russian gangster-wannabes like Vulk, who's taken a shine to Irina and
thinks kidnapping is a wooing strategy. And so Andriy - who really doesn't
fancy Irina, honest - must set off in search of that girl he's not in love
with. 'Immensely appealing. All but sings with zest for life...could hardly
be more engaging, shrewd and winningly perceptive' Sunday Times 'Extremely
funny, closely observed insights, scenes of farce, tragedy and horror' The
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Times Literary Supplement 'Hilarious and horrifying, Two Caravans is funny,
clever and well observed' Guardian Bestselling author Marina Lewkyca has
received great critical acclaim since the publication of her hilarious first
novel A Short History of Tractors in Ukrainian in 2005, which was the winner
of the Bollinger Everyman Prize for Comic Fiction 2005, winner of the Saga
Award for Wit 2005, shortlisted for the Orange Prize for Fiction 2005 and
longlisted for the Booker prize 2005. Her other humorous novels We Are All
Made of Glue and Various Pets Alive and Dead are also available from Penguin.
Two Caravans is published as Strawberry Fields in the USA and Canada.
  Investigating Animal Burials Dr. James Morris,2011 In recent years
zooarchaeology has started to move beyond the purely economic towards social
interpretations. In particular, these 'social' interpretations have often
concentrated upon complete or partial animal burials rather than upon the
disarticulated and fragmented faunal remains more commonly recovered from
archaeological sites. This book presents a study of these associated bone
groups from the Neolithic to late Medieval periods of southern England and
Yorkshire. Not only does it present data on over 2000 deposits, it also
discusses their interpretation, arguing that most are based on generalised
period-based assumptions. It is proposed that a biographical approach to
these types of deposit, allows the investigation of the specific above ground
actions behind their creation, moving away from generalisations towards
individual interpretations. The study shows the value of not only utilising
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specialist data, but integrating such knowledge with other archaeological
evidence and theoretical approaches. The book is divided into three main
sections. The first two chapters discuss the history of associated bone
groups in the archaeological record and how they are created by human and
natural actions. The second section consists of detailed chapters (three to
nine) discussing the evidence from each region and period. The third section
discusses trends in the data and the problems with how they are interpreted.
It outlines and tests the use of a biographical approach and discusses the
implications of these findings for wider research.
  Boats of the World Sean McGrail,2004 Maritime archaeology, the study of
man's early encounter with the rivers and seas of the world, only came to the
fore in the last decades of the twentieth century, long after its parent
discipline, terrestrial archaeology, had been established. Yet there were
seamen long before there werefarmers, navigators before there were potters,
and boatbuilders before there were wainwrights. In this book Professor
McGrail attempts to correct some of the imbalance in our knowledge of the
past by presenting the evidence for the building and use of early water
transport: rafts, boats, and ships.
  Aggression and Violence Brad J. Bushman,2016-10-14 This book provides a
broad and contemporary overview of aggression and violence by some of the
most internationally renowned researchers in the field. It begins with an
integrative theoretical understanding of aggression and shows how animal
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models shed light on human aggression and violence. Individual risk factors
for aggression and violence from different research perspectives are then
examined. First, there is a cognitive neuroscientific, neuropsychological,
and psychophysiological study of the brain. It then explores the
developmental psychological factors in aggressive behavior, incorporating
work on gender and the family. Other perspectives include the role of
testosterone, individual differences, and whether humans are innately wired
for violence. The following sections moves from the individual to the
contextual risk factors for aggression, including work on the effects of
adverse events and ostracism, guns and other aggressive cues including
violent media, and drugs and alcohol. Targets of aggression and violence are
covered in the next section, including violence against women and loved ones;
aggression between social groups; and the two very contemporary issues of
cyberbullying and terrorism. The book concludes with work showing how we may
make the world a more peaceful place by preventing and reducing aggression
and violence. The volume is essential reading for upper-level students and
researchers of psychology and related disciplines interested in a rigorous
and multi-perspective overview of work on aggression and violence.
  The Psychosomatic Assessment Fava,Giovanni Andrea Fava,N. Sonino,T. N.
Wise,2012 Expands and refines the psychosomatic approach in clinical practice
Psychosomatic medicine has developed methods to increase diagnostic accuracy
and improve targeted therapeutic approaches in all fields of medicine. In
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this context, clinimetrics, the science of clinical measurements, provides
unprecedented opportunities for psychosomatic assessment. This volume
illustrates how this approach can be translated into everyday practice
complementing and improving the medical interview. The most sensitive and
reliable clinical methods are presented for evaluating specific psychosocial
aspects of disease, i.e. childhood adversities, life events and chronic
stress, lifestyle, sexual function, subclinical and affective disturbances,
personality, illness behavior, well-being and family dynamics. Each chapter
provides practical illustrations as to how crucial information can be
obtained with specific methods individualized according to the patients'
needs. A hyperlink is provided to a website that contains many of the
instruments assessed in the volume. This book enables the reader to
understand the value of the psychosomatic approach in clinical practice. It
is intended to expand and refine the skills of clinicians who work in general
and specialized medicine and psychiatry, whether physicians, psychologists or
other health professionals.
  Mercury as a Global Pollutant Donald B. Porcella,John W. Huckabee,Brian
Wheatley,2012-12-06 ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS xiv PART I MERCURY AND HUMAN HEALTH B.
WHEATLEY and S. PARADIS I Exposure of Canadian Aboriginal Peoples to
Methylmercury 3-11 M. GIRARD and C. DUMONT I Exposure of James Bay Cree to
Methylmercury during Pregnancy for the Years 1983-91 13-19 M. RICHARDSON, M.
MITCHELL, S. COAD and R. RAPHAEL I Exposure to Mercury in Canada: A
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Multimedia Analysis 21-30 M. RICHARDSON, M. EGYED and D. J. CURRIE I Human
Exposure to Mercury may Decrease as Acidic Deposition Increases 31-39 L. E.
FLEMING, S. WATKINS, R. KADERMAN, B. LEVIN, D. R. AVYAR, M. BIZZIO, D.
STEPHENS and J. A. BEAN I Mercury Exposure in Humans through Food Consumption
from the Everglades of Florida 41-48 J. M. GEARHART, H. J. CLEWELL III, K. S.
CRUMP, A. M. SHIPP and A. SILVERS I Pharmacokinetic Dose Estimates of Mercury
in Children and Dose-Response Curves of Performance Tests in a Large
Epidemiological Study 49-58 I. SKARE I Mass Balance and Systemic Uptake of
Mercury Released from Dental Amalgam Fillings 59-67 J. DELLINGER, N. KMIECIK,
S. GERSTENBERGER and H. NGU I Mercury Contamina tion of Fish in the Ojibwa
Diet: I. Walleye Fillets and Skin-On versus Skin-Off Sampling 69-76 J.
DELLINGER, L. MALEK and M. BEATTIE I Mercury Contamination of Fish in the
Ojibwa Diet: II. Sensory Evoked Responses in Rats Fed Walleye 77-83 H. AKAGI,
O. MALM, F. J. P. BRANCHES, Y. KINJO, Y. KASHIMA, J. R. D. GUIMARAES, R. B.
OLIVEIRA, K. HARAGUCHI, W. C. PFEIFFER, Y.
  The Subject of Semiotics Kaja Silverman,1983-05-12 This provocative book
undertakes a new and challenging reading of recent semiotic and structuralist
theory, arguing that films, novels, and poems cannot be studied in isolation
from their viewers and readers.
  The Good, the Bad and the Little Bit Stupid Marina Lewycka,2021-03-04 After
walking out on his wife to shack up with 'Brexit Brenda' next door, George
Pantis thinks he's got it made - especially when he wins millions on a
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Kosovan lottery he barely remembers entering. Unfortunately, he can't access
the money because he's forgotten his password. What is he meant to tell all
the forceful people who keep appearing at his doorstep desperate to know his
mother's maiden name? The situation is shadier than he thinks, and George is
need of rescue. But will his dysfunctional family be able to save him, and in
the process, can they save each other?
  Feminist Interventions in International Communication Katharine
Sarikakis,Leslie Regan Shade,2008 Critiques global mediascape through
feminist perspectives, highlighting concerns of policy, power, labor, and
technology. Starting with the state of international communications, this
work covers cases on online news, pornography, democracy, policies for
women's development, violence against women, information workers, print media
and telecentres.
  Principles and Practice of Clinical Research John I. Gallin,Frederick P
Ognibene,2011-04-28 The second edition of this innovative work again provides
a unique perspective on the clinical discovery process by providing input
from experts within the NIH on the principles and practice of clinical
research. Molecular medicine, genomics, and proteomics have opened vast
opportunities for translation of basic science observations to the bedside
through clinical research. As an introductory reference it gives clinical
investigators in all fields an awareness of the tools required to ensure
research protocols are well designed and comply with the rigorous regulatory
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requirements necessary to maximize the safety of research subjects. Complete
with sections on the history of clinical research and ethics, copious figures
and charts, and sample documents it serves as an excellent companion text for
any course on clinical research and as a must-have reference for seasoned
researchers. *Incorporates new chapters on Managing Conflicts of Interest in
Human Subjects Research, Clinical Research from the Patient's Perspective,
The Clinical Researcher and the Media, Data Management in Clinical Research,
Evaluation of a Protocol Budget, Clinical Research from the Industry
Perspective, and Genetics in Clinical Research *Addresses the vast
opportunities for translation of basic science observations to the bedside
through clinical research *Delves into data management and addresses how to
collect data and use it for discovery *Contains valuable, up-to-date
information on how to obtain funding from the federal government
  Girl in the Castle LIZZIE. LAMB,2017-03-21 Her academic career in tatters,
Dr Henriette Bruar needs somewhere to lay low, plan her comeback and restore
her tarnished reputation. Fate takes her to a remote Scottish castle to
auction the contents of an ancient library to pay the laird's mounting debts.
The family are in deep mourning over a tragedy which happened years before,
resulting in a toxic relationship between the laird and his son, Keir
MacKenzie. Cue a phantom piper, a lost Jacobite treasure, and a cast of
characters who - with Henri's help, encourage the MacKenzies to confront the
past and move on with their lives. However - will the Girl in the Castle be
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able to return to university once her task is completed, and leave gorgeous,
sexy Keir MacKenzie behind?
  Introduction to Industrial/organizational Psychology Ronald E. Riggio,2003
For courses in Industrial/Organizational Psychology and Psychology of Work
Behavior.This inviting, comprehensive, student-oriented introduction to
industrial/organizational psychology emphasizes the connections between
theory and practice across the full spectrum of personnel issues, worker
issues, work group and organizational issues, and work environment issues.
Its focus on career information, employee-centered issues, and cutting-edge
research ensures that students get and stay motivated--right from the
beginning.
  The Diary of Orville Hickman Browning Orville Hickman Browning,1927
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and its profound affect our existence. Throughout this critique, we shall
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